
 
From: Richard Krause <Rich330@btinternet.com>  
Sent: 09 October 2020 16:35 
To: ETC <ETC@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: DPI/G1250/20/9 
 
I have been made aware that the Ferry company operating the crossing from Sandbanks to Studland 
Bay are seeking to raise the car fare from £4.75 to £6.75 per single journey. As local residents who 
use this service often, we feel it is an outrageous and unjustified increase and would like to exercise 
our democratic right to be present at any enquiry.  
 
Sincerely 
Claire and Richard Krause 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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